
 
Public Workshop for Sir Francis Drake Boulevard 

Rehabilitation and Improvements 
 

 
 

The County of Marin is planning for the rehabilitation of the Sir Francis Drake Boulevard between Highway 
101 and the Ross Town Limits. Because of its unique nature and current function, the County is using this 
opportunity to comprehensively evaluate the corridor.  Your input is being sought regarding potential 
improvements to vehicle flow, transit operations, and pedestrian and bicyclist circulation along and across 
this important arterial.   

Please join us at the upcoming workshop to learn about the project and share your ideas.  At this workshop, 
you can: 

 Learn about the corridor and how it functions today, including its constraints and opportunities 
 Share your thoughts about the corridor’s function and identify your concerns  
 Help improve circulation and movement for all users in this key corridor 

Saturday, May 2, 10:00am-12:30pm 
Bacich School Community Center 

699 Sir Francis Drake Boulevard, Kentfield 
 

For more information, contact Dan Dawson, Principal Transportation Planner, at  415-473-
6287/ddawson@marincounty.org or visit the project web page at:  
http://www.marincounty.org/depts/pw/divisions/transportation/sir-francis-drake-boulevard-
rehabilitation  
 

 
 

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of Marin are held in accessible 
sites. Requests for accommodations may be made by calling (415) 473-4381 (Voice) 473-3232 
(TDD/TTY) or by e-mail at disabilityaccess@marincounty.org at least four work days in advance of 
the event. Copies of documents are available in alternative formats, upon request. 
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